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30 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
 

PSA Price List Change Notification - 1 May 2022. 
 
 
Please be advised that we will increase our general market price effective from 1 May 2022.  PSA will be 
increasing prices across all existing products by an average of 8%. 
 
The pandemic is having major impact across the globe, causing shortage on raw materials and increases in 
freight costs.  With our customers in mind, PSA has not increased prices over these periods. Unfortunately we 
can no longer absorb the cost impact and therefore forced to increase the prices of our products. 
 
To assist our customers, we currently have healthy stock levels of all products and we encourage our 
customers to purchase before the increases apply. 
 
A new price file will be made available shortly to allow time for loading into your computer system. 

 
PSA Products will continue to deliver exceptional service and support to our valued customers and ensure that 
we supply products of highest quality at competitive prices.  The entire team is committed to supporting our 
customers throughout these turbulent times. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me 
on 03 9888 9889 or marcus@psaproducts.com.au.  
 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 

Marcus Ooi 
General Manager 
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